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Two injured, names released, following Friday crash 
Editor's note: The origninal version of this story listed a 36-year-old woman as
having been injured, as reported by APD. However, she tells MSC News she inurred
no injuries. 

(KAIR)--One person was taken for hospital treatment, following a two vehicle,
Friday afternoon Atchison crash.

Transported from the scene of the wreck, which occurred at 15th and
Commercial Streets, were 20-year-old Malachi Burnett, who was taken by
Atchison County EMS to Amberwell Atchison for examination.

According to a release from Atchison Police Chief Mike Wilson, Burnett was
driving southbound on 15th Street when his car collided with a pickup truck that
had been westbound on Commercial Street.

The driver of the truck, 64-year-old Robert Burgoon, of Atchison, was not hurt.

The wreck occurred around 2:10 Friday afternoon.
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